Nicholson, Amy

From: Nicholson, Amy

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 4:48 PM

To: Kelley Parsons

Subject: FW: MAR SR, LLC - FILE NUMBER: CUP18-089

From: Marsha Chevalier [mailto:mechevalier@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:23 PM

To: Nicholson, Amy <anicholson@srcity.org>

Subject: RE: MAR SR, LLC - FILE NUMBER: CUP18-089

Hi Amy,

Hope things are well with you.

| have a concern about this application. Placing volatile cannabis operations within a heavily populated residential and
commercial area threatens public safety. The chemicals used in volatile processing are flammable and potentially
explosive.

If the city wishes to go ahead with this project, there should be strict standards applied for the thickness of walls and
roofs, emergency equipment on site, and how materials are handled as they come into the plant. Regular, frequent

inspections by qualified third party inspectors also would need to be applied.

| understand well the need for such facilities. | am currently using an ointment for cancer that is produced in this way.
But the way these products are produced needs to meet strict safety standards.

Thank you,

Marsha



Nicholson, Amy

From: Marsha Chevalier <mechevalier@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 13, 2018 10:46 AM

To: Nicholson, Amy

Subject: 3075 COFFEY LN, SANTA ROSA, CA 95403, FILE NUMBER CUP18-089

Dear Ms. Nicholson,

| am a resident of Northwest Santa Rosa. | have written to various planners before about the dangers of placing
volatile cannabis operations in or close to residential areas or in densely populated business areas. With all our
concern about fire safety I am surprised that the city has not made a requirement that volatile cannabis
operations be restricted to industrial, low population areas. Zoning rules need to be updated regarding this type
of business.

| am a medicinal cannabis user myself and support the production and sale of cannabis products, but the city
should not put the general public at risk by placing volatile operations using highly flammable and potentially
explosive substances in or near densely populated areas.

Thank you,

Marsha Chevalier
Founding member Northwest Neighborhood Association



